
 

 
159 Millburn Avenue 

Millburn NJ 07041 
973 912 0155 

 
January 20, 2025 

Dear Families of Millburn Pediatrics, 

During the past 2 years, our practice has been in negotiation with UnitedHealthCare 

Insurance (including Oxford) over matters related to their lack of appropriate 

reimbursement and high administrative costs. Unfortunately, these negotiations appear 

to be at an impasse and we are no longer in contract. 

We have chosen to notify our patients' families to ensure that you are able to effect 

necessary changes as of 2026. We will be happy to answer any questions you may have. 

You may also wish to contact UHC/Oxford directly using the telephone number on the 

back of your member ID card. 

Of course, we will gladly continue to be your family's pediatricians unless you choose to 

transfer to another provider. However we will no longer be able to submit claims to 

United HealthCare on your behalf as of January 1, 2026. There may be options for you 

to change plans as some employers have several plans for you to choose from. Another 

option may be to submit your paid receipt for reimbursement by Millburn Pediatrics; we 

will be happy to help. 

We hope to continue as your children's pediatricians and we will endeavor to make all 

efforts to assist you in receiving uninterrupted care. Please do not hesitate to call us with 

any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Subita Mangru, MD 

Chhaya Batra, MD 

Kelly Knowles, MD 

Nicholas Matarazzo, MD 

Todd Koffler, MD 


